

LONG TERM CARE & SENIOR LIVING BLOG

CMS Directive on Surveys during the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Pandemic

AUTHOR: JONATHAN MCCRARY

On March 23, 2020, CMS issued a directive regarding the prioritization of surveys during the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Pandemic. Starting on March 23, 2020 with the President's declaration of a national emergency, and the three weeks thereafter, only 1) Complaint/facility-reported incident surveys, 2) Targeted Infection Control Surveys and 3) Self-assessments, will take place. No Standard long-term care facility surveys will take place during this time frame. Additionally, an Infection Control survey developed by CMS and the CDC is provided starting at page 10 of the Memorandum (link below) so that the facilities can conduct voluntary self-assessments of their ability to prevent the transmission of COVID-19. Additional information on this process is contained on pages 6 and 7 of the Memorandum.

This is a trying time for the long-term care industry, and we at Sandberg Phoenix recognize the difficulties you are having and applaud the hard work you are putting in caring for our seniors and those needing skilled care and services. Please let us know if there is anything we can do to help in this difficult time.

https://www.cms.gov/files/document/qso-20-20-all.pdf